
Cascade Warbirds – Minutes of the Meeting of the Board of Directors 

10 March 2018 – Museum of Flight, Seattle 

Present: Morrell, Smyth, Clark, Edwards, Jackson, Mehrer, Osgood, Shoemaker, Johnson, and Youman 

Absent: Desmon 

The CO called the meeting to order at 2:00 PM.   

The reading of the minutes of the previous meeting was waived. 

Ron talked about POCs for each event and their responsibilities; said get info to Fred to get it out 

John J reported on his NWOC and NWCAS attendance.  He opined that it was worth $700+ per year to 

schmooze.  He said Madras hopes we can participate, and also encouraged continued effort to upgrade 

our web page and brochures. 

Kerry suggested add’l signage should we do the expo again: JOIN HERE and AVIATION SCHOLARSHIPS 

On the issue of donating a T-6 ride at Expo, JJ suggested we table the topic. 

Suggestion was made for Dan to arrange some new air-2-air sorties for updated photos. 

Ron spoke about the CAF leadership conference and how CAF was promoting cooperation with other 

warbird entities.  We spend some time discussing how CWB and Rainier could work together in this 

geographical area without diluting the intentions and purposes of either.  There was some concern 

expressed regarding whether leaders of one organization should serve similarly in the other.  No 

decisions made nor actions taken. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:05 PM. 

For the squadron, 

 

Fred C Smyth 

Adjutant 


